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Brickfield Recruitment’s new mid-year report on the global fund finance recruitment market is
now available for download here at Brickfield’s website. The report discusses the uptick in
demand for new talent across banks and law firms in the last six months and predicts that the
post-COVID recovery will fuel continued growth into 2022.

If you are interested in further specialist insight into the fund finance recruitment market as it
relates to you or your organisation, email Rory Smith at Brickfield Recruitment or call +44 7800
963 594.
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